
Primary construction activities are tentatively scheduled to begin the first week of June.
If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Lea Bonebrake by phone at 

(206) 801-2475 or email at lbonebrake@shorelinewa.gov
For current schedule and project information, see the City of Shoreline website http://shorelinewa.gov

Type “phase changes” in search box at top right; project webpage is the top result.

Meridian Ave N & N 155th Street 
Intersection Phase Changes

The City of Shoreline is starting construction this summer to provide improvements at the intersection of 
Meridian Ave N and N 155th Street.  You have been sent this postcard because you live near the 
intersection where construction activities will occur.  Residents near the project work site should 
expect:
• Construction work over multiple days, primarily limited to Monday-Friday between 7am and 6pm. 
• Traffic adjacent to the work area may include lane shifts, reductions or closures with flaggers.
• Access to nearby houses will be maintained.
• Temporary loss of on-street parking may occur adjacent to work areas on construction days.
• Mailboxes within the work area may be temporarily relocated to allow for construction, but will be 

replaced at the existing location to match existing condition or better.  Mail service will continue 
uninterrupted. 


